
Department Virtual Orientation Programme - 2022

The Department of Business Finance, Faculty of Management, University of Peradeniya in collaboration with Accounting & Finance Students’ Society successfully conducted the virtual orientation program on 22nd April 2022 for the second-year Accounting & Finance specialized undergraduates who recently joined the Department. Mr.Rajith Perera , Partner at EY  and Dr.Nuwan Gunarathne, senior lecturer, University of Sri Jayawardanapura, committee member, EMAN Asia-pacific were the guest speakers of the event and event was conducted via zoom platform.
As undergraduates specialized in and focusing on the disciplines of Accounting and Finance, it is our utmost duty to craft ourselves towards capitalizing on the qualifications, skills, and performance in order to move forward and meet the demand in the local and global arena. Hence the orientation program was mainly aimed at giving insights to our newbies in order to build up their diversified capabilities. We as a Department would like to congratulate all the second-year Accounting & Finance undergraduates on being selected to the Department of Business Finance and we look forward to working together with them.




